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The bourse experienced another day of positive
sentiment and increased gains, closing in green for
the 19th consecutive day. After yesterday's volatile
trading, the market rebounded strongly with
significant gains today. Amidst the increased
participation from retail and HNW investors, ASPI
closed the day in green at 14,811, gaining 156 points
marking a 1.07% increase from the previous day. The
most significant contributors towards the positive
index were CFIN, CCS, MELS, AEL, and LLUB.
Additionally, specific stocks in Construction sector
such as SIRA, AEL and TKYO continued to attract
investor interest throughout the day. Amidst
multiple off-board transactions, turnover was at a
10-month high of LKR 9.2Bn, marking an increase of
95.8%, from the monthly average, standing at LKR
4.7Bn. Moreover, the Capital Goods sector led the
turnover by 25%, followed by the Banking and Food
Beverage and Tobacco sectors jointly contributing
28% of the overall turnover. There was a net foreign
outflow of LKR 226.9Mn.

“ASPI maintains it’s 19-day bull run”

-47.1

-31.2

-30.6

-26.1

-23.9

6.9

11.1

11.5

18.3

25.8

SIRA

CTC

PABC

LIOC

RCL

SEYB.X

LOLC

COMB

NTB

TJL

Estimated Value

SIRA , 509 , 6% HNB , 376 , 
4% RCL , 298 

, 3%

LMF , 
294 , 3%

AEL , 
289 , 3%

Others, 
7,466 , 81%

SEMB 
31%

ASPH 
21%

MULL 
8%

SIRA 
5%

BIL 
3%

Others
32%


